
SDFRW QUARTERLY OCTOBER 7: 

 

Bylaws committee wrote a Standing rule titled "Code of Conduct". Its purpose is 

to further establish order during meetings or events with clear consequences 

spelled out. This Standing Rule was first introduced at the Quarterly meeting in 

April, but was tabled for further evaluation and discussion within the clubs. The 

Quarterly meeting in October brought this subject back to the floor. Code of 

Conduct title was changed to Code of Ethics. After much discussion, the Code of 

Ethics was voted on and passed by a majority. 

Bylaws within the NFRW changed to state that members must have XX 

chromosomes. SDFRW now follows that bylaw change, as does CCRW. 

Madison Sheehan gave a legislative update. Several issues will be on the SD ballot 

come 2024. Abortion, Top 2 voting, adult Marijuana and Consumption (Food) tax. 

During the next months, CCRW will bring speakers who clarify what each issue 

means to the voter and also advise the best way to vote as a conservation. 

 


